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WOoAG Travel Advice 2020/08 24 April 2020

Extension of the WoAG Travel and Related Card Services Arrangement

Dear Entity Card Managers and/or Travel Managers,

This advice provides guidance to entities on the extension of the Deed for the Provision of Travel and
Related Card Services to the Australian Government (Deed).

The Department of Finance (Finance) has recently exercised a six-month extension option of the Deed
between the Commonwealth, represented by Finance and Diners Club Pty Ltd (Diners Club) dated 4 June
2012.

The current Deed will now expire on 31 December 2020.

The decision to extend was made following discussions with Diners Club regarding the transition to the
new Deed and the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic. Both Finance and Diners Club recognise the
disruption to entity operations at this time and this extension will allow for the implementation activities
to be completed.

The new Deed, dated 29 October 2019, will now commence on 1 January 2021 and expire on 31 December
2023.

What do entities need to do?
Entities do not need to do anything, the duration of the Agency Card Arrangements are linked to the Deed.
Where can | get more information or assistance?

Should you require further information, please contact the WoAG Travel team on (02) 6215 2447 or email
woagtravel@finance.gov.au.
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